
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

September 29, 2010 

 

At 7:30 p.m. Supervisor Weaver reconvened the Public Hearing which was adjourned from June 

15, 2010 for the purpose of considering the Special Use Permit application for North Castle 

Landscaping & Tree Service, Inc., 7 Round House Road, Banksville, for storage of contractor’s 

equipment (Section 1, Block 12, Lot 8). 

 

Councilman Diane Roth recused herself and, therefore, did not attend the Public Hearing. 

 

The following correspondence was received since the last Public Hearing. 

 

Letters from: 

Veneziano & Associates dated September 1, 2010 

O’Connor Redd LLP dated September 1, 2010 

Delbello Donnellan Weingarten Wise & Wiederkehr, LLP dated September 7, 2010 

Sive, Paget & Riesel, P.C. dated September 7, 2010 

Delbello Donnellan Weingarten Wise & Wiederkehr, LLP dated September 22, 2010 

 

E-mails from: 

Natalie Schechtman, dated September 28, 2010 

Diane Freedman, dated September 28, 2010 

Naomi Silpe, dated September 29, 2010 

  

A stenographer recorded the minutes of the meeting including the comments and those minutes 

are attached as an addendum to the year 2010 minutes. 

 

After all persons were heard who desired to be heard, Supervisor Weaver closed the meeting at 

10:14 p.m. 

 

 

  

      _________________________________ 

      Anne Curran, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: September 30, 2010 

 

 

Note: Public Hearing: May 4, 2010 Adjourned to June 15, 2010 

 Reconvened Public Hearing: June 15, 2010 Meeting adjourned 

 Reconvened Public Hearing: September 29, 2010 

 Closing of Public Hearing: October 27, 2010 

 

 

 


